
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

The funeral service for Mrs Vanessa Anderson will be held at 2pm on Tuesday 21 November 

at the Pinnaroo Valley East Chapel, Whitfords Avenue & Gibson Avenue, Padbury.  

School will continue to operate as normal on this day. Classes finish at 2:30 pm on a Tuesday 

afternoon so we anticipate that any interruption will be minimal. However, many regular 

Goollelal teachers and support staff will be replaced for the afternoon. We appreciate your 

understanding and patience.  

We know that many families will wish to attend the service or take the afternoon off school 

to remember Vanessa in their own way. If you wish to do so, simply sign your child out via at 

the front office. 

I would like to thank you all for your kindness and messages of sympathy over the past week. 

While it has been a very difficult time, it has been heart-warming to see the members of our 

community consoling one another as they share their many happy memories of Vanessa.  

A condolence book will remain in the office until the end of next week for any families and 

children who wish to write a message of remembrance for Vanessa’s family.  

Yours sincerely, 

Paul Fuller | PRINCIPAL 

16 November 2023 

30 Cadogan Street KINGSLEY WA 6026 

T: 08 6207 2100   

e: goollelal.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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